Dorothy Peacock PAC Newsletter

December 2017

Next PAC Meeting

Wednesday, February 28, 2018 6:30PM in the DPE Library

All parents are welcome!

PAC Events

December

- 8 Hot lunch, Pizza Hut
- **15** Poinsettia order pick up 2:30pm
- 18 Menchies distributed 2:30pm
- **20** Christmas Concert Front Row Seats Raffle Ends



Connect with us!

Facebook facebook.com/dpepac

Email: pacdpe@gmail.com Welcome to the new Dorothy Peacock
PAC Newsletter!
Here's what's new from your PAC.

Polar Express Holiday Market - Thank you!

Thank you to those who supported our 1st Polar Express Holiday Market! We raised over \$1300! \$420 was collected for the Langley Food Bank, and will be donated via the Peacock Stars.

Christmas Concert VIP Seating

Front row seats are being raffled for the 7PM Christmas concert on Thursday, December 21st. Enjoy two front row seats to the concert. Four winners of two front row tickets each will be chosen on December 19th. Tickets are limited; get yours soon!



Tickets are \$2 each and available at the front entrance before/after school, or online in multipacks at munchalunch.com, until December 19th or while supplies last.

100% of raffle proceeds to benefit DPE PAC. Thanks for your support and good luck!

Poinsettia Orders

Poinsettia orders will be available for pick up at 2:30pm on Friday, December 15th. We also have some available for purchase after school until December 15th, or while supplies last. See Mrs. Lipp to purchase.

Spirit Wear Orders

We expect Spirit Wear orders to arrive on December 19th or 20th. They will be delivered to classrooms as soon as they arrive!



Meet The 2017/2018 PAC Executive

President

Tanya McLachlan

Past President

Jennifer Knibb

Vice President

Tamara Blatz

Treasurer

Doug Fergusson

Secretary

Sarah Hern

Room Parent Coordinator

Judy Hoffman

Hot Lunch Coordinators

Tammy Henry, Laurel Klager

Volunteer Coordinators

Sandra Hoffman, Raven Olsen

Fundraising Coordinators

Nisha Duy, Kristi Ferguson, Joy Scott

DPAC Representatives

Jennifer Hunter, Karleigh Neufeld, Kathy Millington



Connect with us!

Facebook facebook.com/dpepac

Email: pacdpe@gmail.com

What does the PAC do with funds raised?

This is a common and important question! The funds raised by DPE PAC support the following:

- * New playground equipment
- Technology purchases for the school
- * Field trip funds
- * Teacher/classroom money for supplies
- Grade 7 outdoor education fund
- Speech awards
- * Cultural events/performances
- Emergency preparedness
- * Literacy for classrooms
- * WGSS scholarship

Ongoing DPE PAC Fundraisers

The following organizations offer us year-round fundraising opportunities. Please keep these in mind throughout the year and help us raise extra funds.



Boston Pizza

Boston Pizza in Walnut Grove (20090 91a Avenue, Langley) offers a portion of dine-in sales back to our PAC. After you've paid, write 'Dorothy Peacock' on the back of your receipt & return it to your server or hostess.

Cobbs Bread Bakery

Cobbs in Walnut Grove (20330 88 Avenue, Langley) provides a portion of your sale back to DPE PAC. Simply mention Dorothy Peacock to your cashier... it's as easy as that!

Indigo Chapters

Shop online at indigofundraising.flipgive.com and type in Dorothy Peacock to help DPE PAC earn cash back. We receive 15% of Indigo eGift Cards and 3% on all other online orders!

Mabels Labels

Visit mabelslabels.com and select Dorothy Peacock from the dropdown menu. DPE PAC receives 20% cash back on your order!

We Need Volunteers!



We can always use volunteers for our fundraisers and events. Please watch the newsletter and Facebook page for the call for volunteers and help us ensure successful events by lending a hand when you can! Thanks!